
         Dear Parents,                                

                                   You are invited to join us                          

                        on Monday November 25th  

                   at    2.45 p.m.    in the hall 

                  Halle Inspire Project 

            A musical interpretation of 

    The Anglo-Saxon  invasion of Britain 

                          From Class  5W 
                                       

 

 


